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Parent council to hold reading program 
t 

The Parent Advisory 

Council of the Dallas 
School District will hold a 

meeting on Thursday, Nov. 

11 at 7:30 p.m. in the 
library at the Intermediate. 
Building. 

Mrs. Florence Gauthier, 

Mrs. Jean Dempsey, Mrs. 

Rita Mundy from the 

Jaycees present quarter awards 
) 

Back Mountain Jaycees 

presented quarterly 

awards at their meeting 

last week. 

Joe Dwinchick, chair- 

man of the awards 'com- 

mittee presented personal 
sacrifice to Don : Rood’ 

project with most ~par- 
ticipation, ‘Fall Fair, Joe 

Killeen, chairman and Don 

Auxiliary plans 

program 

The regular monthly 

meeting of the Dallas Fire 

and Ambulance Auxiliary 

was held Monday evening 
in the borough building. 

Ann Rowlands, president, 

presided. 

Committee reports were 

given and preliminary 

plans made for some 
Spring. activities including 

aan Easter Egg Hunt for 

children of the Fire and 

Ambulance corporation, 
and a Spring Farmer 
Dance on May 21. 

A new member, Edie 

Shaffer, was welcomed to 

the Auxiliary. Past 

president pins were 

presented to Carolyn 

Bynon, Sandy Sheehan, 

and Ann Rowlands. 

After the business 

meeting, refreshments 

were served by Elizabeth 
Layou and Carolyn Bynon. 

Mrs. Madelaine 
Adamshick presented an 

informative program on 

the starting and caring for 
terrariums. There will be 

no regular meeting in 

~ John Wega, Mrs. 

"Baird from the junior high 

Elementary Schools, and 

Linda 

school are the Title I 

reading specialists. They 

have been invited to 

present a program and 

demonstration on the 

reading classes currently 
funded by ESEA Title I 
projects. 

Rood, co-chairman; Health 

Fair ‘76, Bob Popielarz, 

chairman. and John 

Mannear, - co-chairman; 

best project chairman, 

library auction, Don Rood; 

most improved Jaycee, 

Jerry Schmid; 

brotherhood award, Paul 

Priebe; number one pin, 

Bob Bayer; and Jaycee of 

the quarter, Joe Killeen 
and Ron Jones. 

The Back Mountain 

Jaycees will sponsor a road 

ralley on Nov. 14 at 10 a.m. 

Starting point is Jerry Sch- 

mid’s Arco Station in 

Shavertown. Entry fee is 

$5. Bill Coopey and Jerry 
Schmid, co-chairmen, 

invite everyone in the Back 

Mountain Area to par- 

ticipate in the? ralley. 
Trophies will be awarded. 

The annual super market 

sweep is underway with top 

prizes of $300 or 3 minutes 

worth of groceries. Other 

prizes will also be awar- 

ded. The sweep will be held 

at a Market in Dallas. 

Tickets are available 

from any Jaycee. Drawing 

will be held on Nov. 13 at 6 

p.m. Need not be present 

‘to win. 

Winner may assign 

someone to run the sweep 

for them. Sweep will be 

held on Nov. 17 at 8 a.m. 

Ken Morris and Ron Jones 

are cochairman. 

Children’s Film Festival 

will begin Nov. 27 at ‘the 

Dallas Sr. High School 
from 1 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Admission is only 50 cents. 

Sonny Smith and George 

Cave are cochairmen. 

Back Mountain swine flu 
  

Mountain: The 

0122; 

provided.   of His Love. 

May God bless you all in the fullness 

wo <Dallas: oN 
United Methodist Church 

Greetings to our friends of the Back 

Dallas 

Methodist Church extends a cordial 

invitation to those who will be alone on 

Thanksgiving Day to come and be our 

guests for Thanksgiving Dinner, 2 

p.m., November 25 at the church. 

Please call the church office (675- 

675-5701) for reservations by 

November 18. Transportation will be 

United 

Mrs. Beverly Perrego, 

and Mrs. Mariellen Mosca, 

co-chairpersons of the 
Parent Advisory Council, 

strongly encourage all 

parents to attend to 

become more aware of this 

school project and become 

more involved with 

developing the best school 

program for our children. 

innoculation centers will be 

assisted by the Jaycees at 

the following two sites: 

Lehman Senior High, Nov. 

10 from 4-9 p.m. and Dallas 

Township Elementary 

School, Church St., Dallas, 

Nov. 14 from 10 a.m. to 6 

p.m. Anyone interested 

may contact Maryann 

Popielarz, 675-3012. 3 
Wife's appreciation night 

will be held on Friday, 

Noy. 12 at 7:30 p.m. at 
Irem. 

Jim Regan is the new co- 

chairman of the glass 

recycling drive which is 

held the last Saturday of 

the month. This is a bi- 

monthly project. 

Elected to the Fall Fair 

Association as represen- 

tative from the Back 

Mountain Jaycees are: Joe 

Killeen, Don Rood, Bob 

Bayer, and Bob Popielarz. 

The Lake-Lehman 

Band Sponsors 

Association met recently 

at the high school and 
The next directors welcomed several new 

meeting will be held on members into the 
Nov. 16 at the home of Joe organization. 
Dwinchick. Next regular 

monthly meeting will be on 
Dec. 7 at 7:30 p.m. at Irem 

Temple Country Club. Any 

man between the ages of 18 

and 35 is welcomed. 
Christmas party 

reservations must be paid 

and accompanied by 

payment to a committee 

President Bob Walsh 

and Band Director John 
Miliauskas expressed a 
desire to have all parents 

of band members and 

cadet band members to 

attend the monthly 
meetings held at 7:30 

p.m. on the third Tuesday 
of each month and to take 

member by Nov. 26. active part to further the 

  

SCOUT COOKIES--Playing an important part in the 

planning-phase and training segment of the 1977 Girl 

Scout Cookie Sale are neighborhood chairmen, two of 

whom are shown above with the General Chairman, Mrs. 

Charles F. Hensley, Wilkes-Barre, center. At left is Mrs. 

Ethel MacAvoy, 63 N. Main St., Shavertown (chairman 

for Orange, Shavertown and Trucksville); and at right, 

Mrs. Karen Justus, Box 111, RD. 5, Dallas (chairman for   
4 Parsonage St., Dallas 
  

communities of Chase, Dallas, Huntsville, Harveys Lake, 

Lehman, Noxen and Sweet Valley). Public support of the 

forthcoming cookie sale is encouraged. The sale runs Nov. 

15-28. 

GIVE HER THANKS 
With A Panasonic 

Microwave Oven. 

Cooks A 15 Lb. Turkey 
In Under Two Hours. 

Pumpkin Pie In Less 

Than 15 Minutes. 

Easy-Does-It With 

Left-Overs. NE-7800 
{ Multi-Matic Microwave Oven 

DEMONSTRATION OF ’ 
PANASONIC MICROWAVE OVEN 

Friday Evening 5-9 p.m. 

Demonstration 7-8 p.m. 
Saturday afternoon1-5p.m. ® 

Demonstration 2:30-3:30 p.m. ® 

LILLIAN B. JAMQOCHIAN o 
Home Economist will give an in depth ® 

demonstration of microwave cooking ® 

using various foods. 

BACK MOUNTAIN 
TV & APPLIANCES 

42 Main St., Dallas 
Phone: 675-0607 

4 ways to operate: 
Automatic cooking by time 
Automatic cooking by temperature 
Regular cooking by time 
Regular cooking by temperature 
Two defrost settings 
Special “warm” setting 
Food temperature probe 
60 minute digital timer 
Large 1.25 cu. ft. oven 
Simulated woodgrain finish 
Color cookbook included 

Panasonic. 
just slightly ahead of our time 

FREE TURKEY 
‘WITH PURCHASE OF MICROWAVE OVEN 

  

COME IN AND REGISTER FOR A DOOR PRIZE   

interests and needs of the 
band. 

It is this organization 

that provides the 
necessary finances to 

allow the prize-winning 

Lake Lehman Band to 
take an active part in the 

many activities and trips 

each year. 

One such event is the 

annual band banquet. 
Chairman Marie Borton . 

announced that the event 

will be held Dec. 11 at the , 

high school. Award 

Jackets are annually 

presented to the seniors 

at this time and letters go 

to the sophomores. 

Parents are urged to 

attend this affair. 

Miliauskas announced 

that this year’s record 

will be a double set 

featuring the entire 

spring concert. Anyone 

interested in obtaining 

this record set should 

contact Mrs. Gilbert 

Tough or any band 

member. 

Doreen Miller, 

chairman of the hoagie 

committee, reported a 

successful sale had been 
conducted in October and 

reminded everyone that 

‘the November sale will be 

held onthe 16th. All or- 

ders should be called in to 

her no later than Nov. 12. 

Don Cosgrove, 
chairman of the ways and 

means committee, an- 

nounced the next fund 

raising project for the 

band will be the annual 

Christmas sale of point- 

settias and fresh, green 

wreaths. An association 

spokesman said those 
who purchased these 
items last year were very 

pleased with the quality 

and the cost of them and 

the committee proposed 

this to be an annual sale. 

Margurite Burke and 
Carlene McCaffrey will 

co-ordinate this sale. 

Orders should be placed 
with any band member 

and the date of delivery 

will be announced at the 

November band sponsors 

meeting. 

Miliauskas and Pineno, 

his assistant, reported 
the bands recent trip to 

Back Mz. 

LalLeche 

League to meet 
The Back Mountain 

Chapter of La Leche 

League will meet Wed- 

nesday, Nov. 17 at the 

home of Mrs. Charles L. 

Davis, Harveys Lake. 

The meeting is the third 

in a series of four informal 

discussions dealing with 
aspects of breastfeeding 

and child care. Mrs. Jane 

Baskae and Mrs. Carol 

Williams, will lead this 

month’s discussion. 

Interested women are 

invited as are nursery 

babies. Following the 
meeting refreshments will 

be served. In addition to 

the monthly discussion 

meetings of aspects of 
breastfeeding, La Leche 

League also offers a free 

lending library. 

Counseling on problems 
is conducted by approved 
leaders. Any mothers may 
call Mrs. Barkac or Mrs. 

Williams for aid. 

. place 

BE 

  

  
SHOOTING SPREE--More than a score of regional police 

were called to the Back Mountain last Saturday to assist 

in apprehending Robert Holdredge, 22, of Trucksville who 

went ona shooting spree with a 30-30 rifle. Back Mountain 

police crusers were damaged during the shooting and a 

cache of weapons were seized from Holdredge’s residence 

after this arrest. Above, Dallas Township police chief Carl 

Miers discusses shooting with two other patroleman at the 

scene. Photo by Fay Broody Studio 

Lake-Lehman Band sponsors 

welcome new members 
the field show com- 

petition held at Red Land 

High School near 

Harrisburg. 

The Lake: Lehman 

band achieved a second 

position, just 

missing first place by 

nine-tenths of a point. The 

host band director was 

Frank Shriner, a 

graduate of the Lake- 

Lehman High School and 

its band, where he played 

the saxophone. 

DARING’S 
MEMORIAL HIGHWAY, DALLAS 

TINE ma ie YR FATT = 
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Elementary schools 

plan open houses 
Charles C. James, 

elementary principal for 

the Lake-Lehman district, 

announced plans for open 

houses in the districts 

elementary schools next 

week during American 
Education Week. 

James extended a 

special invitation to all 

parents of elementary 

students to attend the 

various open houses, which 

begin with  Lehman- 

Jackson Elementary 

School on Nov. 16 from 7 to 

9 p.m. 

On Nov. 17, open houses 

will be held at the Noxen 

Elementary Building and 
the Ross Elementary 
Building, also scheduled 

from 7 to 9 p.m. 

' The final open house of 
the week will be held at 

Lake Elementary School, 

also from 7 to 9 p.m. 

James urged parents to 

be aware that the open 

houses were not intended to 

take the place of parent- 

teacher conferences, which 
are to be scheduled 

separately. He also 

suggested that children be 

left at home if at all 

possible. : 

Auxiliary sells votive 

candles for Christmas 

It has become the custom 

in the past several years in 

the Back Mountain area to 

‘begin Christmas 

celebration by the lighting 

of candles along the streets 

and drive-ways of homes in 

the area. Once again the 

Dallas Fire and 

Ambulance Auxiliary is 

taking orders and 

dispersing these candles in 

the Dallas Area. 

For those unfamiliar 

with the display a ten hour 

votive candle, sand and a 

white bag make up each 

light. These lights are sold 

by the dozen. 

On Christmas eve, the 

lights are placed in front of 

each home and lit at about 

6:30 p.m. Anyone driving 

through the streets of 

Dallas last year will 

remember the beautiful 

scene as 2000 dozen candles 

were distributed. The 

auxiliary said it hopes this 
year will be more. 

The profit on the sale of 

the candles is used by the 

auxiliary for equipment 

and the needs of the fire 

and ambulance 

association. The auxiliary 

members are busy at the 

present time contacting 

residents for their orders. 

If you have not been 

contacted by Nov. 15 and 

would like to order candles, 

please call Sandy Sheehan, 

675-3713 or Blodwen Shaffer 

at 675-0661. 

  

    
  

CHOICE BONELESS 

CHUCK 
ROAST ; 

299 

  

FRESH LEAN 

GROUND CHUCK 

     

  

DARING’S COUNTRY FRESH 

BOLOGNA 
  

DARING’S SKINLESS 

FRANKS 
  

TIDE 49 0Z. BOX 

DETERGENT 
  

KOUNTY KIST 16 0Z. CANS 

PEAS 
  

MINUTE MAID FROZEN 12 OZ. CAN 

ORANGE JUICE 
  

CARNATION 13 OZ. CANS 

EVAPORATED MILK 3/89 
  

MACINTOSH 

APPLES 

3 69°   

LONG ISLAND 

POTATOES 
] 0 LBS. 69¢ 

  

OPEN MONDAY, TUESDAY , WEDNESDAY 9 to 6 
THURSDAY, FRIDAY & SATURDAY 9 to y 

OPEN SUNDAYS  


